
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
17th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Nottingham Trent University Data Request 
 
As a part of Hall Park Academy’s Aspirational Programme, we will be working closely with Nottingham 
Trent University (NTU) throughout this academic year. NTU run an outreach programme that provides 
a series of experiences and workshops which are designed to help prepare our young people for their 
futures in the wider world. 
 
To help NTU run these sessions in partnership with Hall Park Academy, they have asked us to send 
out a data request form, which you can find here. Providing your child’s details will help NTU to 
discover whether the activities they deliver help more people go on to higher education. 
 
If you have more than one student at Hall Park Academy, could I ask that you complete the form for 
each of them so that NTU can get as accurate a picture as possible for their records. 
 
If you would like to find out more, you can watch a short video by visiting the link below: 
https://youtu.be/wDP_37MPFbE?feature=shared  
 
If you have any questions, please get in touch. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr A Martin 
Aspirations Co-ordinator 
martina@hallparkacademy.org.uk  
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